
From: Peter Daly <peterdaly@charter.net>  
Sent: Sunday, August 09, 2020 4:59 PM 
To: Planning <planning@cityofmadison.com> 
Cc: Nancy Daly <nmdaly@charter.net> 
Subject: Agenda item 6 Support Conditional Use Permit for 2020 Vilas Ave 
 
Members of the Plan Commission, 
 
As nearby neighbors at the corner of Vilas Avenue and Lincoln Street, we support the application for a 
conditional use permit at 2020 Vilas Ave. We are just 2 doors away on Vilas Avenue. The applicants 
shared their plans with us and we wholeheartedly support their project. The garage enhancement will fit 
well with the neighborhood and we know it will be quality constructed. Please grant them a Conditional 
Use Permit. 
 
Peter and Nancy Daly 
1112 Lincoln St. 
Madison, WI. 53711 
 


